Debra ThomEson

From: Suzanne Paulsen <sgpaulsen@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2023 9:24 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: Proposed location for new hospital

To the Assembly Members, thank you for the opportunity to express my support for the proposed

location of our new hospital. I urge you to vote in favor of the measures that will dedicate the land to
the project. Sue Paulsen



